
Charles vMiller - Fwd:

From: Donna-Marie Perez /.  
To: Charles Miller 
Date: Thu, Dec 9, 1999 3:28 PM 
Subject: Fwd: 

Charlie, 

It looks like the Mexican emergency exercise has been delayed until summer 2000.  

FYI, I intend to use the emergency contact info to update the International Liaison Desk "list of contacts." 

Donna-Marie
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Charle Miller - DEAR DONNA-MARIE, Page 1: 

From: <cnsnsl@servidor.unam.mx> 
To: OWFN_DO.owflpo(DMP)D Jp't4z. ,/C 
Date: Thu, Dec 9,1999 2:30 PM 
Subject: DEAR DONNA-MARIE, 

DEAR DONNA-MARIE, 

IT IS NICE TO HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN, HOW DID IT GO IN VIENNA AND BERLIN?. AS 
YOU ARE AWARE, SOME RECENT FLOODINGS IN THE COUNTRY HAD A HARMFUL EFFECT ON 

VARIOUS STATES. THIS WAS PARTICULARLY TRUE IN THE STATE OF VERACRUZ WHERE 
THE LAGUNA VERDE NUCLEAR POWER PLANT IS LOCATED. ALTHOUGH THE PLANT ITSELF 

DID NOT EXPERIENCE ANY DAMAGES, SOME OF THE ROUTES FOR EVACUATION DURING 
EMERGENCIES WERE SHATTERED, THEREFORE CURRENTLY MAYOR EFFORTS ARE BEING 
ADDRESSED TO REPAIR SUCH ROUTES. AS A RESULT OF ALL THIS, THE EMERGENCY 
EXERCISE WE REFER TO IN OUR VISIT TO WASHINGTON HAD TOr BE DELAYED FOR NEXT 
YEAR IN JUNE OR JULY. AS SOON AS I KNOW THE PRECISE DATE FOR THE EXERCISE 
I WILL LET YOU KNOW IT. OF COURSE, WE ARE STILL INTERESTED IN NRC'S STAFF 
TO TAKE PART IN SUCH EMERGENCY DRILL.  

REGARDING WHO THE NRC SHOULD CONTACT IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY EXERCISE OR A 
REAL ACCIDENT, HERE IT IS THE FULL INFORMATION: 

NAME: VICTOR MANUEL GONZALEZ MERCADO 
POSITION: MANAGER FOR NUCLEAR SAFETY 
PHONE AND FAX (OFFICE): (52-5) 590-7508 
PHONE (HOME): (52-5) 368-4346 
E-MAIL: gsnl @servidor.unam.mx 

SEASON GREETINGS

SERGIO


